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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

Jacsun Manson Case Update 
 
After weeks of research, consultation with subject matter experts from the National Center for 

Missing and Exploited Children, and discussions with Waste Management and the Los Angeles 

County District Attorney’s Office, the Culver City Police Department has decided to discontinue 

the search of the El Sobrante Landfill for the remains of Jacsun Manson.  We make this decision 

with a heavy heart after an exhaustive investigation was unable to narrow down the possible 

location of Jacsun’s remains within the landfill to a point that would make continuing the search 

reasonable.             

 

Jacsun’s parents, Kiana Williams and Adam Jackson, were both held to answer at a preliminary 

hearing on charges of felony child endangerment resulting in death on April 11, 2019.  Their bail 

remains set at $5,000,000.00.  Williams and Jackson’s next court appearance will be April 25, 

2019, at the Criminal Courts Building (210 W. Temple St., Los Angeles).  The Culver City Police 

Department will continue to work closely with the Los Angeles County District Attorney’s Office 

to see this case through to a successful prosecution.          

 

For additional questions regarding this press release, please contact Lt. Troy Dunlap 310. 

253.6258. 

 
      

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 


